
Secretary of State message to the NHS
on the coronavirus response

[unable to retrieve full-text content]Health and Social Care Secretary Matt
Hancock thanks the NHS workforce for the dedication they have shown in the
national effort against coronavirus (COVID-19).

http://www.government-world.com/secretary-of-state-message-to-the-nhs-on-the-coronavirus-response/
http://www.government-world.com/secretary-of-state-message-to-the-nhs-on-the-coronavirus-response/

